
 
CIRCULAR 149-18 
September 7, 2018 

 
 

MODIFICATION TO THE REQUEST FOR COMMENTS 
 

REORGANIZATION OF THE RULES STRUCTURE, CERTAIN CONFORMING SUBSTANTIVE 
AMENDMENTS AND VARIOUS NON-SUBSTANTIVE EDITORIAL AMENDMENTS 

Following the publication of circular 104-18 on June 15, 2018, the Bourse wishes to inform you that the 
due date to submit comments on the proposed amendments is postponed to October 8, 2018.  

You will find the proposed amendments by clicking on the following link: https://www.m-
x.ca/publi_new_rulebook_en.php.  
 
For additional information, please contact Martin Jannelle, Legal Counsel, at 514-787-6578 or by email 
at martin.jannelle@tmx.com. 
 
 
 
Martin Jannelle 
Legal Counsel 
Bourse de Montréal Inc.  
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